Text message for practice to send re: stopping prescribing antioxidant supplements for eye health

Important Information About Your Eye Health Supplements
We have decided to stop giving out antioxidant supplements for eye health. This decision is based on expert advice.
For more details, please read the leaflet [insert link to leaflet]. It explains why we made this change and where you can find more information.
If you have any questions or want the leaflet by email or post, please contact the GP practice.

